
Uncertainty Surrounding Legal Status
of Foreign Employees
The International Law Office (ILO) has published an update on “Uncertainty Surrounding Legal

Status of Foreign Employees”, an article written by our Lia Alizia and Hendrik Pasaribu,

published on 17 August 2018. The article covers the restrictions on employing foreign

workers, and the varying views of mediators and the Industrial Relations Court on their legal

status based on the manpower laws applicable.

Download a copy of the article or visit the ILO website to view it online.

https://www.internationallawoffice.com/Newsletters/Immigration/Indonesia/Makarim-Taira-S/Uncertainty-surrounding-legal-status-of-foreign-employees?redir=1

